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RAFFLE 
Please bring in anything you 

think would be suitable for us to 

raffle. 

ALL monies raised goes towards 

our Activity Fund 

 

Wednesday 12th February in the LADY CHAPEL 

Well done to Sylvia Cole who won the full house. 

We all had a great time and will have another  

session in a couple of months.  

Thanks to June and Jo for being great hecklers! 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO FILL IN 
YOUR NAME AND DATE OF    

BIRTHDAY ON OUR NEW BIRTHDAY 
LIST (WITH PAM DENNY)     

OTHERWISE WE CAN’T WISH YOU A 

Hutton Circle Dance Every Wednesday 

St Peter’s Church Hall from 2-3.30pm 

Learn folk dances from around the world. 

Gentle exercise and good fun. 

Call Gill Lock 01277 417518 for more information. 

We say a sad goodbye to Pauline who will 

be moving to Northampton to be near her 

daughter. We will still be in touch, and will 

hopefully see Pauline in the future. 

SAVE THE DATES: BENNETTS ANNUAL MEMORIAL SERVICE 

Sunday 17th May at the Regimental Chapel, Warley.  

Dr Bill will also be over 20/21st April for more Seminars. 
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At our March meeting a speaker /
volunteer from AGE UK will be coming 
along to let us all know what is      
available in our area. They will also be 
bringing along some information  
booklets. The talk will only last about 
20 minutes. 

Kirby’s day excursions  

APRIL 

Friday 3rd—St Ives & River Great Ouse 

Cruise with afternoon tea £52 

Tuesday 14th—National Stud Tour & 

Palace House Museum with lunch £53 

Thursday 16th—Broadstairs £25 

Wednesday 22nd—Bury St Edmunds on 

market day £25 

ROUTE D 

Picks up at Wickford, Billericay, Hutton, 

Shenfield & Brentwood 

To book call 01268 777777 

Just for FUN!  
You will find a table quiz on the tables. 

Maybe ask someone you don’t know to join 

you/your team? 

Local Gardener 

Offering, general garden           
maintenance, hedge  trimming,  

mowing,   weeding and garden ideas. 

Friendly, reliable and hardworking. 

Reasonable rates . Please contact 
Paul on 0754 656 6574 

Hutton Community  

Centre—The Coffee Pot 

NOW OPEN 

Monday—Friday 9am to 

2pm 

Serving—Hot and Cold 

Drinks, Light Lunches, 

Wraps, Jackets, Soup 

etc… 

Very reasonably priced. 

Harrison Close, Hutton 

(by playing fields) 

Call 01277 231600 for 

more information 

Sending all our best wishes to 
Christine Tuck, and a speedy 

recovery from your recent    
operation. xxx 

Results! Last month we had two quizzes. And this will be the last time 

the results will be in the newsletter. As requested they will be read out 

at the end of the session. 

Joint winners of the general quiz were Roy, Bill & Jo and Top 

Corner who both got 16/20 

The winner of Name the Game were Dinner Ladies 

So well done all of you brain boxes!  

To Joy for the wonderful home 

baking you do and share with 

us. It is very much appreciated. 
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2nd March @ 7:30 pm 
| £5  

8th June  7.30pm £5 

 

7:30 pm - 9:30 pm  

A Tribute to The Carpenters. Tickets from £29 

20TH MARCH 2020 at the Brentwood Centre. Call Box Office 

 on 0207 492 1540 to book your tickets. 

The first FREE talk of the year will be on 8th April with Andrew Babicz. The theme 
for his talk is Seasonal container Gardening. Please put this date in your diary 
and ask friends to join you at the coffee lounge, St. Peter’s Church, Claughton 
Way at the new start time of 8.00. Tea and coffee will still be available in the      
interval. See you there!!  

HUTTON WINE CIRCLE     Next meeting: 
March 18th - ‘A natter and a Noggin’ 
Plus Wine of the Month All meetings are 
on the 3rd Wednesday of each month and 
are held at St. Peter’s Church Hall, 
Claughton Way, at 8.00. New members 
and visitors are always welcome; in fact 
an invitation is extended to all  who 
would like to come along and experience 
a Hutton Wine Circle evening - who 
knows, you may end up liking it so much 
you join! Contact can be made via Frank 
Caves 01277 227516  
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Brentwood, Hutton & Billericay Branch 
58 Priests Lane, Brentwood, CM15 8BY patould@yahoo.com 
01277-214499 
Next on the agenda is our Spring Fair on Saturday, 21st March at Shenfield Parish Hall at 10 
am, but help and arms full of goodies please from 8.30 am to 12.30 pm.  Jewellery, Spring 
flowers, cakes, jams, marmalade, Easter Gifts all needed please. 
Then we welcome the Wesley Players to perform another Murder Mystery (same venue) the 
following Saturday, 28th March, 7 for 7.30 pm to test your powers of observation, tickets £15 
including supper for an entertaining evening (don`t worry, none of the audience gets           
murdered!).  Bring your own drink and glasses.    
Future dates are a Quiz on Friday, 22nd May 7 for 7.30 pm at Brentwood School Sports Centre, 
tickets £10 including jacket potato supper.  Evening of Magic Saturday, 17th October at    
Shenfield Parish Hall. 
kind regards, Tricia Ould, Hon. Sec.  

 

Live on our website. go to 
www.bennettsfunerals.co.uk 
Simply click on the logo to put yourself in  
contact with 24 hour grief   support. 
Manned by trained counsellors for when you need to 
talk with someone at any time. 
 
Our New Era Newsletter is available to view on our 
website. go to www.bennettsfunerals.co.uk and go to 
bereavement support and you will find the link. 

New Year New Hobby? 

Hutton Short Mat Bowls Club 

Every Thursday 

2pm—4pm 

Hutton Community Centre 

Harrison Close 

Get a 3 week free trial 

Call Sue on 01268 734 741 

07521 306475 

Walking: 

Regular walking can: 

•      Reduce your blood pressure and cholesterol 
•      Aid weight loss 
•      De-stress and relax 
•      Improve Stamina and endurance 

Share with those who have 
“been there” 
While an experience of loss does not 
make one an expert in grief, sharing 
with others who have had a similar 
experience brings some relief.   
Knowing you are not alone allows 
you to share some of your feelings 
and receive validation for emotions 
and behaviours that may at times 
seem unusual and uncharacteristic. 
Look for local support groups and 
clubs that you can get help and    
support from. 


